City of McCleary



STAFF REPORT

To:	City Council
From:	
Date:	05/01/2024
Department:	Police Department

The Police Department received a grant from Simpson Door Company for the purchase of new radios, tasers, two drones and possibly a vehicle. We have received most of the radio equipment, however the radios themselves will not be here until June. We are now working on ordering tasers.
The Durango is now marked as of 4/29/2024.
Please see attached activity sheet for April's calls to service and ticket stats.